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Korumburra Community Hub Location  

The location for the Korumburra Community Hub was confirmed at yesterday’s Council meeting.  

The Hub will be built at 4 Victoria Street, the site of the former Korumburra Kindergarten and will 

house a modernised library service together with a number of local community groups and 

services.  

 

The Community Hub had previously been earmarked for the Korumburra railway yard site, but 

funding issues and land tenure restrictions meant that it was more feasible to return the Hub to 

the location previously identified in the Korumburra Town Centre Framework Plan.  

 

Acting Chair of the Panel of Administrators, Christian Zahra AM says the project will be great for 

Korumburra. 

“A great deal of work with many different parties has gone into getting us to this point. It has taken 

a significant community effort and extensive consultation. Assessments on three alternative sites 

were conducted by external advisers FJMT before the old kinder site was selected.  

“The Victoria Street site has the advantage of excellent views and a northern aspect that will really 

enhance the intended design. It is also centrally located in the heart of the Korumburra CBD and 

has good access for pedestrian and vehicle traffic. We are confident that with good design the 

hub site, and surrounding Little Commercial Street, can be transformed into an attractive, usable 

community precinct for Korumburra,” Mr. Zahra. 
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